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To: Planning
Subject: Local Develepment Plan 2020 - New Sites Consultation - Carrbridge.
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Dear Sir/Madam,

l write with my comments on this consultation. 

l have no problem with Landmark extending beyond the existing boundary for their needs, but l do not feel that the boundary should not be
extended to the remainder of the site.
This area should be kept as at present, a wooded recreational area for the village.

If it becomes necessary to extend the boundary to the full site l feel that this should be designated as a green site.

l gather that Landmark may be obliged to either buy the whole area or lease it to enable them to extend. This would mean that they will need a
lot of assistance from the National Park and other bodies to maintain the area.

If Seafield Estate decide to fell the trees on the remainder of the site then replanting by the estate should take place.
l would not like to see this area in future become a commercial zone

My preference is that the boundary should not be moved apart from the area required by Landmark.

Yours Sincerely

Lorraine Anderson (Mrs)


